
                          TCRCC Meeting Minutes – July 30, 2022 

13 members present  

President – Vince Hoechten   Meeting called to order on 7/30/2022 at 9:04 am.  

Vice President  - Tim Holmes 

Secretary – Robert Petrash   The June 2022 Minutes were presented and accepted.  

Treasurer – Todd Nolte – The June 2022 treasurer’s report was presented and accepted. 

  

Upcoming Events 

 Night Fly   July 30th. 

 Cubs and Cousins  October 15
th

 

 Fun Fly will be in the fall. Date to be announced. 

 
Items discussed at the April meeting: 

 As of the date of the meeting TCRCC has 89 members. 

 Our pattern event brought in $904.300 profit. 

 The chinch bug infestation is currently being treated. We have as of this meeting date put out three treatments and will 
continue to monitor. 

 A correction was made to the June minutes. The people associated with the bird sanctuary are not given access to our 
clubhouse. They do however have their own key to access the sanctuary and the park. 

 The question was brought up about whether the AMA regulations are rules or guidelines. According to Tony Stillman with 
AMA they are all rules. 

 Harvey Cappel brought up a question about rule number 11. “No high speed - low passes over the runway itself; beyond the 
runway is acceptable.” The question was when this rule was voted in. If anyone out there has a copy of the minutes when 
this was voted in please let us know. 

 We have new fire extinguishers that need to be installed. 

 Vince stated the according to AMA flight instruction does not have to be done with a buddy box. 

 TCRCC will be holding a live auction this fall (the proceeds will go to the club). Details will be provided when we get closer. 

 Some of the members are researching new lawnmowers. Keith Boydston stated that at that he thought that the current 
lawnmowers should make it through this mowing season. We will be asking the city if they will mow from the fence in front 
of the pit area to the street. This will significantly reduce the amount of mowing we have to do. We will keep everyone 
posted when we learn more. 

 We will be installing a hose bib out at the pilot station. 

 The light at the poll (between the clubhouse and the shed) needs to be repaired. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:07. 

 

 

Vince Hoechten 
President, Texas City Radio Control Club 
hvh6755@gmail.com 
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